
A message from THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY 

Dear TCA Families and Friends, 

TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the April 9, 2018 Board Meeting: 

Celebrate TCA 

We celebrated the recent winners of the D20/Air Academy Federal Credit Union Art Show and the Scholastic 
Art Awards of Colorado.  TCA won a total of 12 first place awards, 3 best of show awards, 4 Gold Keys, a 
Silver Key and an honorable mention in the competitions with over 5000 entries.  It was wonderful to see the 
artwork our students produced.  What a testament to our incredible visual arts program here at TCA!   

Construction Update 

The North Gym and Auditorium construction continues to be on schedule and under budget. The next month’s 
focus will be on roofing, exterior masonry and interior paint. It is great to see all the progress and the new 
landscape of the North Campus.  Again, we thank you for your flexibility and patience with our construction.  

Library Construction 

At administration’s request, the Board approved appropriating $740K from community donations (funds 
previously known as the TCA Endowment) to be used for the buildout of the North Campus first floor library, 
North Elementary office remodel, and construction of a North Elementary security kiosk.  This project was 
approved by the Board last month, but will now be made possible using gifted funds.  Our thanks to the TCA 
community for prioritizing sacrificial giving for our most important school needs.   

Staff Climate Survey 

The results of the 2017-2018 Staff Climate Survey were shared by Marta Schulz, Director of Human 
Resources. The results of survey are once again very positive, and continue to be a consistent indicator that 
TCA is committed to providing an excellent workplace climate for our staff. We had the highest completion 
rate ever of 91% from our staff in response to this survey. As in years’ past, TCA remains committed to 
celebrating our many strengths and focusing on our areas of improvement. Principals and Directors will be 
sharing their individual results with their staff members and developing plans for improvement where 
necessary.  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Paul Baker 

Board Secretary 

TCA Mission Statement 

 The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, 
equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built 

upon a solid foundation of knowledge. 

 


